
Curriculum Discussion 
  
Proposal: 
In light of the financial crisis created by the conditions of the coronavirus pandemic, and 
given that legislation required for a Western Oregon University Doctorate of Physical 
Therapy has not passed the Oregon State Legislature and that Western does not have 
the Oregon Higher Education Coordinating Committee approval for such a program, the 
members of the Faculty Senate of Western Oregon University call for a moratorium on 
all funding relating to a Doctorate of Physical Therapy program until the end of the 
financial crisis and the period of uncertainty due to the pandemic. Allocating scarce 
resources to a program not yet approved is not a strategic decision for WOU in these 
uncertain conditions. 
 


